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June 27, 2024 
 
Whitney M. Wampler 
Senior Attorney 
Indiana Department of Natural Resources 
402 W. Washington Street, Room W261 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 
 
 
Dear Ms. Wampler,  
 
Pursuant to the provisions of IC 4-22-2-22.8, the Office of Management and Budget and State 
Budget Agency have previously reviewed and approved the proposed rule that amends 312 
IAC 9-3-18.2 (OMB #2023-26r), which was initially submitted on October 27, 2023. After 
receiving approval, Indiana Department of Natural Resources made changes to the proposed 
rule language and resubmitted an updated draft for review on June 20, 2024. It is the 
recommendation of OMB and SBA that the rule changes be approved. 
 
IDNR may proceed with the updated rule draft proposed in its June 20, 2024, submission. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chad E. Ranney 
 

Chad E. Ranney 
OMB Deputy Director and Chief Legal Counsel  
Date: 6/27/2024 

 

Patrick Price 
SBA General Counsel 
Date: 6/27/2024 
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